
Good morning 
 
I am writing to support the bill. My interest is a personal one. I find the current labels and 
lack of transparency for all labeling in this country to be abysmal. How do you expect 
consumers to buy products when the label is second rate. We allow titles that do not clearly 
mean anything. Ingredients lists do not help consumers in purchasing process. If something is 
labeled light, or fat free it should not be loaded with sugar.  
 
We do not want to purchase products which do not correctly label the oil in the product. 
Vegitable oil is not palm oil. Palm oil is high in saturated fats, as you can see above I am not 
happy when products are miss labelled, so this shoudl be avoided.  
 
Thank you for the oportunity to contribute 
Michael Harbour 
 


